
Pilgrim Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE) 

Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ 
Tel: 01752 225319 

E-mail:  contactus@ppsonline.org 
   

   10th January 2018 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, as from Monday 15th January, your child is invited 
to attend booster classes in preparation for SATs in May. These will run every week 
from 3.30 - 4.30pm on Mondays and Tuesdays up until 14th May 2018. 
 
The children will be taught by myself and Mrs Stephenson (when available). 
Although these classes are not compulsory, we strongly advise you to encourage 
your child’s participation. This free, extra tuition will benefit your child in increasing 
their confidence, supporting their overall learning and provide structured revision for 
the SATs tests as well. 
 
We will provide a drink and biscuit for the children at the end of the school day 
before the class starts. 
 
We are aware that some children have already committed to clubs on a Monday and 
Tuesday afternoon and they should feel free to attend them this half term and to join 
the booster class after half term. 
 
Please complete the attached reply slip so we know which children to expect. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr Scott 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Pupil Name _____________________________________        Year 6 

I give my permission for my child to attend the Year 6 booster sessions after school 

every week on Monday and Tuesday.  

Any medical needs  

 

 

Signed _________________________ 

 

         

 


